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Personal Contact Info
204 S. Cromwell St.
Colfax, WA 99111
509-592-7486 cell
timwall79@hotmail.com
To view our church
 websitevisit:
www.macedoniaindependent
baptist.com
Sending Church

Missions Baptist Church
407 Walkertown Guthrie Rd
Winston-Salem, NC 27101
Phone: (336) 723-3775
Pastor David Keaton
Mission Address
Macedonia World
Baptist Missions

P.O. Box 519
Braselton, GA 30517

Phone: (706) 654-2818
FAX: (706) 654-2816

Email: mwbm@mwbm.org
Romans 10:13-15

For whosoever shall call upon the
name of the Lord shall be saved.
How then shall they call on him in
whom they have not believed? and
how shall they believe in him of
whom they have not heard? and how
shall they hear without a preacher?
And how shall they preach, except
they be sent? as it is written, How
beautiful are the feet of them that
preach the gospel of peace, and
bring glad tidings of good things!

The Wall Family

Missionaries to
Washington State

July 2020

Dear Praying Friends,

Praise the Lord! On May 24th we resumed in person services at
church! We had limited services for the first couple of weeks but now are
back to our full schedule of services. We are, of course, observing social
distancing, sanitizing between services, and taking cautionary measures. It is
such a blessing to be back in our services! We were planning to try drive in
services, but the transmitter was on back order. We were able to go ahead
with in person services before the transmitter became available!

We were excited to celebrate Father’s Day in church with a special
service and a gift for the fathers. We were not able to have services on
Mother’s Day but we were able to visit each family on that day and give a gift
to the mothers!

On July 5th, we celebrated God and Country Day at church! It was a
wonderful, patriotic service! Tim preached on our freedom and liberty in
Christ from Galatians 5:1. Our freedoms in America are in jeopardy and one
day may be taken away, but the freedom we have in Christ can never be taken
away!

After much prayer we decided to cancel our Vacation Bible School for
this summer. However, we are planning to do our Compassion Closet on July
25th. We will be setting it up outside in the back yard of the church to allow
for more social distancing. Pray for good weather that day and for people to
come to this event! We will be giving out tracts and invitations to church as
the people leave. Pray that this will be a blessing to our community and
surrounding area! Pray for families to be reached for Christ through this
ministry!

Washington has a statewide mask order in place now. We are thankful
that so far no one in our family or church family has had the virus. We praise
the Lord for His protection!

Thank you so much for all of the prayers for our family and ministry!
It is such a blessing to know that people are praying for us! We could not do
this without you. Thank you for all you do as you serve the Lord!

In Christ,
Tim, Jennifer, jason, & Layla Wall



